
You’re Invited
Lyndonville Central School District

Come tour our new school facilities!

25 Housel Ave., Lyndonville, N.Y.



Community Open House 
Thursday, June 16 at 6 p.m. 

The Lyndonville Central School District 
Board of Education cordially invites you to a

Also part of the celebration 
• Middle-High School student demonstrations
	  and Open House from 6 to 7 p.m.

• Middle-High School Ceremony at 7 p.m.

• Elementary School Tour from 7:15-7:45 p.m.

Please join us for this community celebration 
of our new 21st century school facilities!

RSVP to Mary Fredendall at (585) 765-3101.


